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Volkswagen announces the addition of 200 jobs at its Chattanooga plant
CHATTANOOGA, TN, September 12 – Volkswagen has added 200 jobs to its manufacturing plant in Chattanooga, Tennessee. These new employees will work in the manufacturing of Passat cars. Due to the recent shift of Volkswagen plants to North America, more jobs will be necessary to further expand the manufacturing plant in Chattanooga.

“We were pleased with the opening of a plant in Chattanooga, and we look even more forward to hiring new employees to help us reach our goals in this new location,” said Frank Fischer, CEO and Chair of Volkswagen Chattanooga.

New employees are glad to take on these new jobs. “This is a reliable company, and I am proud to be an addition,” said John Smith, one of many enthusiastic new employees.

“We believe that the addition of these 200 jobs will definitely have a positive impact on Volkswagen, as well as Chattanooga’s economy overall,” said local officials about the news of the job expansion.
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